[bookmark: _GoBack]The District is committed to providing accessibility of its website for students, parents, and members of the community with disabilities by meeting or exceeding the requirements of Section 508 of the Rehabilitation Act (29 U.S.C. 794d), as amended in 1998. Section 508 is a federal law that requires agencies to provide individuals with disabilities equal access to electronic information and data comparable to those who do not have disabilities, unless an undue burden would be imposed on the agency. 

The complete policy on Website Accessibility, Board of Education Policy 1320 is available on this website or may be viewed in the Ballard R-II School District office.

Students, parents and members of the community who have questions about the accessibility of content used, and/or would like to report barriers to accessing the District’s website, please contact the District’s Principal, Dustin Bridges at dlbballard@gmail.com or call 816-297-2656, or Cheryl Murchie, District’s Technology Coordinator, cdmballard@gmail.com, with detailed information on the location of the page or document you are attempting to access so we can make it accessible. Please include your name, email address and phone number so that we may contact you to provide the information in another format. 

